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Dear member,

The Clatterbridge Cancer Centre Annual 
Members’ Meeting is coming up. This is your 
opportunity to join us for an informative 
evening where you will be able to hear 
about what has happened since our last 
meeting a year ago - as well as to comment 
on our exciting plans for the coming year.  

Come and listen to an update on our 
fantastic new cancer hospital in Liverpool 
which will for the first time introduce single 
rooms for all our patients. Find out how 
these rooms will improve patient privacy and 
dignity and how new state of the art patient 
entertainment and communication systems 
will enhance overall patient experience.  

We are keen to hear your views and 
look forward to seeing you there.

Wendy Williams
Chair

Thursday 28th September, 5.30pm

Clatterbridge Cancer Centre - Wirral 
Clatterbridge Road, Bebington, 
Wirral, CH63 4JY

Please bring this invitation with you as you 
will need it to gain access to the meeting.

Due to limited seating please confirm 
your attendance by calling Andrea 
Leather on 0151 556 5125 or contact
andrea.leather@nhs.net


